
November 2016 

ETFO wants your input on 
Collective Bargaining Goals!  

 
The All-Member Bargaining Survey is open for members until 

November 17, 2016 
 

If you have not received the link to the survey you can request it:  
Go to etfocb.ca  

Click on Contact Us  
 

Reminder: 
 

Local ONE owns our Benefit Plan until the transition in February.  Be sure to contact 
our Local Vice-President Lori Ridley-Whyte at 1-705-647-4275 or 1-877-858-3836 if 
you have any questions.   

 

 

 

 
   

Thinking about buying winter tires? Here’s 
what you need to know.  
Winter tires improve handling and overall 
traction in snowy, icy and slushy conditions 
and reduce the likelihood of collisions. They 
can even reduce braking distances by up to 
25%! Visit www.otip.com/article10 to 
read the full article. 

     

http://www.otip.com/article10

